
From: Chambers - Catanzariti VP  

Sent: Friday, 8 June 2018 12:04 PM 
To: Michelle Anthony 

Cc: Chambers - Catanzariti VP; AMOD 
Subject: RE: Health Professionals and Support Services Award 2010 (AM2016/31) 

 
Dear Ms Anthony,  
 
We refer to your below email.  
 
The Vice President accedes to your request to file final submissions in reply by 4.00pm Wednesday 
13 June 2018. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Alyce Lia 
Associate to Vice President Catanzariti AM 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: (02) 9308 1926 
chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au 
 
Level 10, 80 William Street 
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
 
From: Michelle Anthony [mailto:mAnthony@professionalsaustralia.org.au]  
Sent: Friday, 8 June 2018 11:30 AM 

To: Chambers - Catanzariti VP 
Subject: Health Professionals and Support Services Award 2010 (AM2016/31) 

 
To: The Associate to Vice President Catanzariti AM 
Fair Work Commission 
 
Dear Associate 
 
We refer to the Directions made by His Honour Vice President Catanzariti on 15 March 2018 and 
confirm that Direction 3 requires Professionals Australia to file in the Commission and serve on the 
other parties any written submissions in reply upon which they seek to rely by 4.00pm Friday 8 June 
2018. 
 
We would be grateful if His Honour would grant a short extension until 4.00pm Wednesday 13 June 
2018, (bearing in mind Monday 11 June is a public holiday), for final submissions in reply to be filed. 
 
 

Regards, 

Michelle Anthony 

Principal Legal Officer 

mailto:chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwc.gov.au/
mailto:mAnthony@professionalsaustralia.org.au


 
 
P: (03) 9695 8809 
M: 0401 935 064 
Hours of work: Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday  9:00am – 5.00pm 
W: www.professionalsaustralia.org.au 
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